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2 October 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians of The Ladies’ College 

ISC Coronavirus Parent Survey 2020 

I would like to invite you to participate in the ISC Coronavirus Parent Survey 2020. The survey is designed 
to help our school and the wider independent school sector understand what parents experienced during 
the COVID-19 lockdown last term. 

You can access the survey online using the following link:  
https://dataportal.isc.co.uk/ParentSurvey/Welcome.aspx?SurveyID=306289 
If the link does not seem to work, please copy and paste the link into your web browser. 

The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete, but it must be completed in one sitting. 
Therefore, it is recommended that you use a reliable internet connection when completing it. 

Please do not complete this survey for a child who started at the school in this (autumn) term as the survey 
is related to the previous (summer) term. If you have one child at the school, please only complete the 
survey once. If you have more than one child at the school and your children had different experiences of 
the lockdown period, you may complete the survey multiple times (to start the survey afresh, you will 
need to click on the above link again). If you have children at another independent school, you may receive 
a separate request to complete the survey, which you may complete for that school, ensuring that you use 
the link supplied for that school.  

Please be assured that all responses are treated in strictest confidence and your answers will only be used 
to perform aggregate analysis for our school and the sector as a whole. The survey closes Monday 12 
October 2020. 

If you have any problems accessing the survey, please contact the ISC Research and Data Team 
(research@isc.co.uk). 

https://dataportal.isc.co.uk/ParentSurvey/Welcome.aspx?SurveyID=306289
mailto:research@isc.co.uk
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Yours sincerely 

 
Ashley Clancy 
Principal 


